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10th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Science Day 19th March 2025-Part of National Science Week Whole School 
 
We have a fantastic day planned for the children on the 19th March. The day will start 
with an explosive assembly run by ‘Mad Science’. The children will then take part in a 
series of experiments where they will move around to different classrooms, working 
with children in their class but also different year groups too. There will be a whole 
school competition where classes will compete against one another as well as a home 
competition, for those wanting to take part. 
 
To cover the costs of the assembly and resources, we ask for a donation of 50p per child 
which can be paid through School Money. 
 
We are really looking forward to this day and hope it will expand their young minds. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss Davison, Mrs Dugdale 

Science leads 
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